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“w South Central Avenue
Mechanicville, N,Y, 12118
(518) 664-8710

Sentember 21, 1972

S.R. Morss
k-3 Bradford,
Mass.

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm your letter dated Sept. 18, 1972 in
which you listed our station broadcast matter during the
afternoon period prior to sign-off. Your monitoring

correctly lists our broadcast material at that time (6:5LPM).

We are pleased to hear that our signal is rather "clear"
at such distance, and have received a number of letters
(G to the north and north-east at a distance almost equal to

your home-town from our studios here in Mechanicville.

Thank you for your kind letter...and good luck.

Very truly yours,

General Manager



